
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Office of Airport Safety and Standards 
Airport Engineering Division 

 
 
 
 
800 Independence Ave., SW 
Washington, DC  20591 

 
 
7/01/2010 
 
Dear Industry Representative: 
 
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Draft Advisory Circular (AC) 150/5345-44J, 
Specification For Runway and Taxiway Signs, is being circulated to interested industry 
associations to obtain comments and recommendations of actions to be taken.  Please 
review this draft and submit comments as appropriate.  The final document may be 
revised as a result of comments received and our further review. 
  
Comments should be submitted on a separate document, and not embedded in the draft 
AC. Additionally, please provide justification for all comments regarding oppositions and 
recommended modifications. Comments received by August 16, 2010, will be considered 
for inclusion in the advisory circular.  
 
The draft can be accessed on the FAA website at 
http://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/ 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Rick Marinelli 
Manager, Airport Engineering Division 


